
eComments Report for City Council Meeting Agenda of April 9, 2013
Item Name E-mail Street Neighborhood City St Zip Comment Received
PUBLIC COMMENT: kelli Johnson kellijohnson1@mac.com Long 

Beach
California 90807 I am writing to support the proposed bike 

lane and traffic safety improvements in 
Los Cerritos. The safety of children riding 
their bikes to school and commuters 
walking from the train, are top priorities 
for a thoughtful community.  The fact that 
these long overdue improvements are 
paid for with federal funding is a huge 
bonus!  Los Cerritos residents for over 
50 years, we have waited long enough 
for a signal at Pacific Ave  Let's say 
thank you to city staff and get this project 
started!  

4/8/13 11:05 PM

8. (13-0302) 
Recommendation to request 
City Manager to direct 
appropriate staff to provide 
the information necessary to 
conduct a "total cost of 
ownership study" and to 
report back to the City 
Council the results of such 
study.

Mauna Eichner melf@charter.net Minnea Minnesota 55407 This is a good thing for the city and city 
employees. It's shocking that a city of our 
size has no efficient system to account 
for its employees time. I urge you to 
approve this agenda item.

Lee Fukui

4/8/13 11:05 PM

PUBLIC: Neil Navin neil.navin@fluor.com Long 
Beach

California 90803 My Name is Neil Navin.  I am a resident 
of Long Beach.  I am writing in support of 
the proposed traffic calming & bike lane 
improvements proposed for the Los 
Cerritos / Bixby Knolls area.  I urge the 
council to proceed with the project.  
Transportation and biking infrasture is 
essential to the quality of life in the city.  
Interconnecting these reources will 
improve their overall functionality of the 
system for central and North Long 
Beach.  Thank you,  Neil Navn  

4/9/13 12:44 PM
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PUBLIC: Megan megmckerr@yahoo.com 90807 Long 

Beach
California 90803 I am a lifelong BK resident (current 8th 

district) and I WHOLEHEARTEDLY 
support the city plans re: bike lanes, 
round-abouts, new lights, etc. I have 
driven & biked thru this area my whole 
life, and now my teenage children are 
doing the same.I wouldn't label myself a 
"bike enthusiast", I am a citizen who 
enjoys riding in our neighborhoods. Two 
of my kids have been hit while riding 
(they were following the rules) These  are 
important and necessary changes help 
with traffic safety and bike safety.

4/9/13 11:57 AM

14. (13-0312) eComments 
received for the City Council 
meeting of Tuesday, April 9, 
2013.

Andrew Kerr akerr.ca@gmail.com Long 
Beach

California 90807 I would like to voice my support for the 
efforts made by the City, community 
leaders & Councilman Austin to create 
bicycle friendly zones in the Bixby 
Knolls/Los Cerritos communities. I too 
depend on my car for transportation, but 
critics of these plans are stuck in a mind-
frame that has resulted in traits that 
haunt California communities like ours 
today, overly dependent on the auto 
(pollution, congestion), enough! Let's 
move forward & make our City more 
livable. --Andrew Kerr, Bixby Knolls

4/9/13 2:04 PM

NOTE:  Not all information may be available due to system issues.
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